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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
2 1 5. Fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 15-420; New England Power Company Petition to Increase Short Term Debt
Limit — Motion to Alter or Amend Order

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing, on behalfofNew England Power Company (“NEP”), please find an original
and six copies ofa Motion to Alter or Amend the Commission’s Order ofNovember 25, 2015,
filed pursuant to RSA 365:28. NEP also notes that it will be filing by mid-year a request for
approval of a long term financing that, among other things, will provide NEP the financing
capability to reduce the level of its outstanding short term debt.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions regarding the enclosed.

—----- Sincerely,

Thomas B. Getz
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